
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 2 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 23 November 2017  

   

Question  On 30 May 2017, Councillor Young and I submitted a 

petition to officials calling for action to address the parking 

issues in Newbridge.  This was signed by the majority of the 

residents in the village.  

What action has been taken since this date, particularly in 

the period since 10 August when the Transport and 

Environment Committee approved the new Parking Action 

Plan? 

Answer   
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